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Allan Hammann <aahammann@yahoo.com>
Sunday, January 31, 2010 3:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

Please do not change the 100:1 leverage. It would require a lot more capital to produce the same amount
of income from trading. Thank-you Allan Hammann 2104 w. 35th. st. Davenport, Ia. 52806


